
 Bramham PC Comments on Representations Made  - 23rd July 2018

As  scheduled under the ‘Representations Made’ heading, Leeds City 
Council received 10 representations on the Bramham cum Oglethorpe 
Neighbourhood Development Plan during the Consultation Period. 

Six of these representations are from Statutory Consultees who say 
either that they commented on the Regulation 14 Consultation and have 
nothing further to say, or that comments in their Regulation 14 response 
appear to have been addressed in our Regulation 16 Plan. The remaining
four representations are from neighbourhood residents, all of whom are 
very supportive of what we’ve put together.
 
As a result, the only comment the Parish Council wishes to submit on 
these representations is that we are very gratified that our Regulation 16
submission appears to satisfy not only those Statutory Consultees who 
took the opportunity to respond, but also those neighbourhood 
residents who did the same.


